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Our President’s Message

As we progress through August, 
everyone is focused on getting the   
kids back to school and thinking
about all those chores that were put 
on hold while having fun over the 
summer.  At Hunt, we’ve been focused 

on finding more ways to support our military families.  
This month, Hunt launched the HEART Program.  HEART 
stands for Hunt Embraces: Activities, Resources & Training 
and this new program provides services and educational 
training in the areas of navigating military life, how to 
access base resources, and activities for children and 
families.  Some new services you can look forward to 
include:  a comprehensive Resource Guide including on-
base and local community resources, introduction and 
guidance when navigating through new local school 
systems, extra maintenance hours to deployed spouses so 
when requested for thing such as removing Christmas 
trees, assisting with hanging pictures, etc., and special 
events in support of deployed service members such as 
preparing and mailing care packages twice a year and 
delivering special treats to spouses on Valentine’s Day.  
And there is much more.  Get in touch with your Resident 
Service Specialist for more information or to take 
advantage of these great programs.

Best,

Hunt launches HEART Program
Back to School!

Thank you to our smallest residents for 
stopping in for a Back to School Goody! 
We hope everyone had a great first day!

Scott Family Housing and their Military Partners accept 
The Military Relationship Award

The Military Relationship award 
identifies and recognizes a 

local Hunt/Government team 
that exemplifies the true 
definition of partnership. 

Evidence of this exceptional 
partnership includes 

measurable contributions to 
community metrics and 
decisions made by the 

partnership that improves the 
community as a whole.



September 2019
SAVE THE DATES

Scott Family Housing Contact Information:
618-746-4911

Emergency Work Orders: Opt 1 Leasing Specialists: Opt 2
Patriot's Landing Office: Opt 3 Lincoln's Landing Office: Opt 4

Shiloh Classics Office: Opt 5

Staff
Community Director    
Community Supervisor/Finance     
Maintenance Director  
Maintenance Supervisor   

Deanna Haas  
Diana Burris 
Jared Trautt 
Robert (Jr) Walleck

Shiloh Classics 
Shiloh Classics 
Patriot's Landing 
Patriot's Landing 
Patriot's Landing 
Patriot's Landing 
Lincoln's Landing 
Lincoln's Landing 
Lincoln's Landing 

Patriot's Landing   
Patriot's Landing 
Patriot's Landing 

Be Entered to Win a $50 Gift Card! 
Are you a new resident to Scott 

Family Housing? Have you recently 
had a work order completed? 

If so, keep an eye out for a survey from 
cdr@yardi.com! This survey will be 
sent to the primary email address 

provided and once completed, you 
will be entered to win a $50 Gift Card! 

Don't miss out on these monthly 
drawings!

Office Hours
Patriot's Landing:

Monday -  Friday 8:00am - 6:00pm

Saturday 8:00pm - 5:00pm 

Shiloh Classics:
Monday - Friday 8:30am - 5:30pm

Lincoln's Landing:
Monday - Friday 8:30am - 5:30pm

Resident Services Specialist-
Resident Services Specialist-
Resident Services Specialist-
Resident Services Specialist-
Resident Services Specialist-
Resident Services Specialist-
Resident Services Specialist- 
Resident Services Specialist-
Resident Services Specialist-

Leasing Specialist -
Leasing Specialist -
Leasing Specialist -

Samantha Snyder 
Katie McLaughlin 
Summer Woodruff 
Amber Harrison 
Veronica Burgeson 
Vanessa Marshall 
Kim Hansen
Amy Cook
Lisa Evans

Laurie Hoffman 
Ariel Arnett 
Amanda Johnson

Community Center Hours

*Lincolns Landing:
Monday- Friday 8:30am - 8:00pm 

Saturday - Sunday 10:00am- 6:00pm

*Patriot's Landing:
Monday - Friday 8:00am - 8:00pm 

Saturday - Sunday 10:00am - 6:00pm 

Shiloh Classics:
Monday - Friday 8:30am-8:00pm 

Saturday - Sunday 10:00am- 6:00pm

Labor Day 
All Offices will be closed Saturday August  31 
and Monday September 2 in observance of 
Labor Day.

Pet Rock Day
Stop by your neighborhood community center 
on September 20 for Pet Rock Day! 
Stick around and build one with friends at the 
clubhouse, or take a kit to assemble at home. 
Either way, we hope to see  you there!

Next Month: OCTOBER 2019

CEL - The annual resident survey will be 
sent to your primary email in early 
October - keep an eye out!

Pizza Bash - Stop by for pizza, dessert, 
and refreshments! More info to come.

October Bash  - Face painting, bounce 
houses, music, food, and more.. there's 
fun for the whole family!




